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July 24th 2020
Dear Parents/Carers

The Sacrament of First Holy Communion is taking place on Saturday 8th August at 1pm in St. Malachy’s Church, Ballymoyer.  
Fr Murphy has informed us that numbers in the Churches will be restricted to the Child and their Parents.  The reason for this is the necessity to accommodate everyone in a safe environment allowing for social distancing.
Any child who has not been baptised should contact the Parish immediately.  All children who were baptised outside of this Parish need to supply a Baptismal Certificate to the school or to the Parish if you have not already done so.  If you still need to submit these, please do so in the coming weeks.

Should we receive any further information regarding the Ceremony, we will pass it on to you via the school website so I would strongly advise you to visit our website or the Parish website/Facebook Page regularly in the weeks ahead to ensure that you are up to date with all preparations required for the Ceremony which may be somewhat different this year.  There will be no opportunities for pupils to participate in the ceremony due to current guidelines.
However, in the meantime, it might be useful to practice receiving the Eucharist with your child.  We are not sure how this will take place but in normal practice the child receives host in their left hand with right hand underneath.  The Priest will say “Body of Christ” and the child will reply “Amen” as the child is receiving the Holy Communion.  The child then blesses him/herself and returns to his/her seat.
I am sure that your child(ren) is looking forward to receiving this most Holy Sacrament and on behalf of all of the staff, we send our very best wishes to them on this very Special occasion.  

__________ we trust that you will be truly blessed with the Gift of the Sacrament of First Holy Communion.  We have enclosed a couple of mementoes in preparation for this special Day.  These include the prayers for Before and After First Holy Communion and we ask you to practice these every day leading up to the Ceremony.
Take care and God Bless

Miss O’Neill/Mrs Friel
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